
 
 

 
 
 

April 20, 2011 
 
 

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE 
 
 
Please be advised that there will not be a meeting of the Audit and Compliance Committee of 
the Board of Directors of the Cook County Health and Hospitals System on Tuesday, April 26, 
2011 at the hour of 9:30 A.M. at John H. Stroger, Jr. Hospital of Cook County, 1901 W. 
Harrison Street, in the fifth floor conference room, Chicago, Illinois. 
 
The next regular meeting of the Committee is scheduled for Tuesday, June 7, 2011 at 9:30 A.M. 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 XXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXXX 
 Deborah Santana 
 Secretary to the Board 
  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Audit and Compliance Committee  
Chairman:  Muñoz 
Members:  Board Chairman Batts (Ex-Officio) and  
  Directors Greenspan and O’Donnell  
  (Non-Director Member:  Gerald Bauman) 

 


